
993 Peace Keeping Cres, Langford
$1,099,900

Welcome to this stunning community of single-
family homes! 993 Peace Keeping is perfectly 
situated at the end of a serene, no-through road, 
offering peace and privacy. Adjacent to the 
property, you'll find a lovely private space lined 
with beautiful arbutus trees. This gorgeous 2022-
built home features 4 bedrooms, 1 den, and 4 
bathrooms, including a luxurious 5-piece ensuite, 
all spread across over 2,000 sqft of thoughtfully 
designed living space. The main floor boasts an 
open-concept layout, highlighted by a stunning 
kitchen and a spacious living area with a cozy gas 
fireplace. Upstairs, you'll discover the bright 
master oasis with a generous closet and the 
impressive 5-piece ensuite, along with two 
additional well-sized bedrooms and a chic 4-piece 
bathroom. The lower level offers a great mortgage 
helper—a self-contained 1 bedroom, 1 bathroom 
suite. Step outside into the backyard to enjoy the 
sunny patio and green space, perfect for relaxation. 
With close proximity to all amenities, including 
the vibrant new Belmont Market, this home is 
ideally situated for both convenience and 
tranquility. For more information contact Casey 
250.802.8193 (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 976483

Residential Detached

Walfred

4 Bedrooms

4 Bathrooms

2,329 SF

2,744 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2022

Listed By: Keller Williams Realty VanCentral
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